ALLAMUCHY TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

P.O. BOXJ
ALLAMUCHY, NJ 07820
Telephone: 908-852-1894 FAX: 908-852-9816
Dr. Jennifer Gallegly Dr. Joseph E. Flynn Dr. Melissa Sabol
Principal - ATS Superintendent Principal - MVS

August 28, 2020
Dear Allamuchy Families and Community,

We are very close to the start of the school year! The staff have been working hard to be ready to open in a way that we
have never opened before. We hope that you were able to enjoy the summer. This letter is to share with you where and
how you can access the information needed to have your child(ren) ready for the first day of school, September 3, 2020.
Remember, all information that we have been sharing since March is archived on our website and can be accessed by
clicking the tab “District Reopening Information".

We will continue to use the Parent Portal to allow families to monitor and submit appropriate information electronically.
To access the links within the Parent Portal, you MUST complete the beginning of the year paperwork electronically for
each student attending the Allamuchy Township School District, regardless of whether your student is 100% virtual or In-
Person. Should you have questions regarding access to the Parent Portal, please contact the office at 908-852-1894 ext.
100/300 or email at dbahl@aes.k12.nj.us or pgardiner@aes.k12.nj.us.

The following information will be available after 4:00 PM on Monday, August 31, 2020.

e Beginning of the Year Paperwork — NOTE this must be completed first to access additional information.

Additional Information that can be accessed after completing the Beginning of the Year Paperwork:

e Homeroom/Schedule Information

e Transportation Information indicating bus stop, to include pickup time and drop off time at that stop, please
allow 10-minute window on either side of the bus stop time.

e Daily Health Screening form to be completed each day a student is In-Person through Parent Portal by 7:45 AM.

As a reminder, distribution of materials will be as follows:

e The Blue Cohort will receive all materials in person on September 3 (no pickup necessary)
e The Gold Cohort will receive all materials in person on September 4 (unless device is needed)
o Please call or email your building secretary should you need a pickup, during times below.
e The 100% Virtual Cohort will need to pick materials up to include devices & textbooks.
o Pick up will occur for all MV'S and ATS students from the Allamuchy Township School
o Pull up to the bus lane, stop in front of the cafeteria doors and display student LAST name and grade.
o Tuesday, September 1st from 1:30pm-3:30pm
o Wednesday, September 2nd from 7:30am-9:30am

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your school’s main office. On behalf of the Allamuchy
Staff and the Allamuchy Township Board of Education. We wish you a great start to the school year and we cannot wait
to be back. Have a wonderful weekend, continue to stay safe and be well!
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